
1st October 2021
Dear Parents

International Day 15th October 2021

On the 15th October, we will be celebrating International Day at Britannica.
Our parent volunteers are organising an ’International Food Court’ for all students in primary and secondary.
Our primary department will be celebrating with two performances during the morning – one for Year 1-3
and the other for Years 4-6. Parents are warmly invited to attend via a live stream.
Year 6 will also be performing a flag parade around the school.
Our secondary department will be organising a Discovery Day with the theme of Space
In addition to this all adults and children are invited to dress up in their national costumes as this is a
’non-uniform’ day. The day celebrates our cultural diversity as we enjoy being global citizens learning
together.

Timings
08:20 Registration for ALL Students

Primary
09.00–10.00 Year 1-3 Performance in the
Auditorium: Students only
Parents: Live stream option
10.00-10.30 Break
10.30–11.30 Year 4-6 Performance in the
Auditorium – Students Only
Parents:Live stream option
10:30-11.20 (Year 1-3) Food Court (Students
Only)
11:30-12.15 KS2 (Year 4-6) Food Court
(Students Only)
12:15–13:10 Primary Lunchtime
13:10–15.30 Class Based Activities

Secondary
08.50 –12.40 Year 7-13 Discovery morning
Break time: 10.30-10.45
12.40-13.35 Secondary Lunchtime.
12.40-13.05: KS3 can visit food hall
13.10-13.35: KS4/5 can visit food hall
13.30-15.30:Year 7-13 Discovery afternoon

I am very much looking forward to this special day.
Kind regards

Neil McGarry


